
 

January 25, 2001

To: Anadromous Fish Committee (AFC)

FROM: Tom Iverson, CBFWA

SUBJECT: 1/22/01 Sub Regional Team High Priority Project Review Preliminary Results 

 

Attendees:   Ron Boyce, ODFW; Chris Toole and John Palensky, NMFS; Phil Roger,
CRITFC;    Tom Giese and Tom Iverson, CBFWA 
By phone:    Bert Bowler, IDFG; Patty O'Toole, CTWSRO; Lynn Hatcher, YN; Lynne
Krasnow, NMFS; Dave Statler, NPT; Bob Foster, WDFW

Time Allocation: Objective 1:  FY 2001 Renewal Process   100%

Anadromous Fish Committee Meeting
Monday, January 22, 2001

CBFWA Office, Portland, Oregon

Results from the January 22 AFC meeting: Action notes will not be provided for that meeting.
The AFC approved all but 16 of the anadromous fish projects. The projects were placed in
one of three categories (HP "A", HP "B", and Not HP). The AFC will request an additional
week to complete its review (16 proposals were not rated).

 

 


